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      9 November 2012 

 

 

 

Financial Implications of Regulated Mobile Home Sites Bill 

 

Dear Ann, 

        

As you will be aware, the Finance Committee recently considered a paper on the 

financial implications of the proposed Regulated Mobile Home Sites Bill and agreed 

to send it to your Committee for consideration. 

 

You will recall from our discussion in Finance Committee, our report on the Welsh 

Government’s Draft Budget recommends (Recommendation 5) that:  

 

“the committees of the National Assembly for Wales ensure that financial 

scrutiny of legislation explores cost issues in depth, and how they may 

impact on the budget either through additional costs, or by generating 

savings.” 

 

I look forward to the Communities, Equality and Local Government Committee 

taking up this recommendation in its scrutiny of the bill. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Jocelyn Davies AM 

Chair, Finance Committee 


